
Elders – Here to serve you 
Ken Treybig, Pastor – (903) 844-9246 Scott Hammer – (903) 845-5189 
Les McCullough – (903) 636-5585 Melton McNeely – (903) 769-3394 
John Trotter – (903) 636-4515 Leon Walker – (903) 636-4928 

  
 
 
 
 
 
East Texas: 24345 County Rd 
3107, Gladewater – 2:30 p.m. 
Song Leader – Ken Treybig 
Pianist – Ardith Weiss 
Sermonette – John Flynn 
Sermon – Doug Horchak 
 
Ruston: Country Inn & Suites, 
Ruston – 12 noon 
Song Leader – Dan Pierce 
Pianist – Vicky Morton 
Sermonette – Rod Gehrke 
Sermon – Joel Meeker 
 
General Announcements 
Ruston Services 

Ruston will meet at 12 noon 
next week, followed by a pot-
luck meal and a Bible study. 

 
Sabbath School 

Our first Sabbath School les-
son of this school year will be 
today right after services. 
Please get a snack and come to 
the classroom. As a reminder, 
all children ages 5-12 are wel-
come to attend. Younger chil-
dren can come with an adult. 
 
Men’s Club 

The first Men’s Club meeting 
of this year will be today about 
45 minutes after services. 

 
Teens 

There will be a meeting for 
teens and their parents shortly 
after services on September 10 
to discuss plans for this year. 
Volleyball Practices 

Our first coed volleyball prac-
tice will be Sunday, September 
11 beginning at 9 a.m. at the 
Big Sandy Middle School Gym. 

 
Feast Assistance 

We appreciate the excess Fes-
tival fund contributions that 
have been sent in by many 
members. In the next few weeks 
we will be distributing Festival 
funds to assist over 200 people 
who would not have been able 
to attend the Feast without your 
generosity. Thank you for being 
willing to share your blessings 
with them. If you now find that 
you will have more than you 
need this year, your excess Fes-
tival funds can still be sent in to 
the Church office. 

 
Assistance Project 

The Hoggs are planning to 
take a truckload of supplies to 
south Louisiana over the Labor 
Day weekend to help with those 
in need after the flooding. A 
friend of a church member there 
will help distribute the items. 
Specific needs are: school sup-
plies, teacher school room sup-
plies, backpacks, sheets, towels, 
kitchen supplies, gas cards, 
adult diapers (flooded nursing 
homes have lost theirs). 

All these items can be 
dropped at Garland's Indoor 
Comfort/PRW Plumbing Office 
at 203 W Broadway, Big Sandy, 

TX any time this week. If no 
one is in the office, a box will 
be on the side of the office by 
the air conditioner where you 
can leave your items. You can 
call or text Brenda at 214-202-
8936 for more information. 

 
Houston Family Campout 

This year Houston was forced 
to change locations for their 
campout due to flooding and 
park renovations. They have 
moved to Martin Dies Jr. State 
Park on the banks of B. A. 
Steinhagen Lake, 13 miles west 
of Jasper, TX on route 190. The 
camp sites are larger than at 
Lake Livingston and they have 
reserved 63 sites in the Walnut 
Ridge Unit. 

Since the dates (November 
11-13) come shortly after the 
Feast, registration will open be-
fore the fall feasts. Watch for 
future announcements on regis-
tration or email for more infor-
mation by writing to: 
lakelivingstoncampout@gmail.com. 
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